ATTENTION GRADUATES AND PARENTS



High school, college, trade school, masters degree, 2-year program, etc. - all graduates will be honored Sunday, May 20 in both services. We would like to make a list of all graduates for the bulletin that day. If you are a graduate (or parent of a graduate), please fill out the form below and drop it off at the Connection Center no later than Sunday, May 13.

PLUS, if you are having an open house and the entire church is invited to it - let us know, so your information can be included in the bulletin.

	Graduate's Name:
	School Graduating From:
	If graduating from college - with what degree?
	Future Plans:
	Open House Information - if open to the entire church:
į	Date & Time:
	Where: